
 
 
To:    All Subaru Retailers 
 
From:   Subaru of America, Inc. – Parts & Service Department 
   
Date:  April 10, 2019 
 
Re:      FA/FB Valve Adjustment Shim KIT - SOA635315 
 
 
 
To support the completion of the WTY-84 recall, special kit SOA635315 consisting of a variety of 
valve adjustment shims for the FA/FB engine is being direct shipped to each retailer.  This kit 
consists of containers labeled with the part numbers for each shim size and at least 2 each of 
the commonly used sizes.   
 
The purpose of the kit is to lessen the need to order shims to complete the recall work.  Its 
contents should be inventoried as parts to track and control on hand values of each shim. The 
kit itself is not orderable and the kit part number should not be charged to any claim.  
The individual part numbered shims CAN be charged to claims when used as part of 
the WTY-84 repair.    
 
The retailers’ parts dept is responsible to restock the kit as shims are used. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Parts Information Coordinators at 1-866-782-2782 
 


